PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT Petersburg Borough

Seeking Public Opinion on By-Mail Elections

The Petersburg Borough Assembly is seeking comments on conducting local elections by mail. Prior to an ordinance being drafted to provide for the conduct of local borough elections, the Assembly wants to hear from as many borough residents as possible. Should the community convert to a "By Mail" process for borough elections? Or, should we continue with "In-Person" local elections? Tell us which method you prefer and why. Written comments may be submitted to: Borough Clerk at PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK; or emailed to: korear@petersburgak.gov.

Written comments will be shared with the Assembly at each of the January, 2014 Assembly meetings as well as posted to the Borough's website. It is expected that at the 2nd Assembly meeting in January, the Assembly will give direction to staff on the type of ordinance to prepare.

Pilot - please place in Dec. 31, 2013; and January 8 & 15, 2014 issues

KFSK - please announce as soon and as often as possible

All Others - please post

12/17/2013